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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, Review Agenda and Introduction 
• Meltzer Center Project Updates 
• Past Summer Projects and Looking Ahead  
• Closing Comments and Adjourn 

 
Summary: 
The April 2025 Working Group meeting began with a welcome from co-chairs Jerry Gallucci and 
Jonathan McCann. Jason Millison and Laura Marks are taking over the Secretariat duties for the 
Partnership and Sherry Rutherford is available to the Partnership as a facilitator whenever 
needed.  
 
Jonathan shared an update on the Meltzer/SCAN project, noting it’s overall 68% complete and 
on track for substantial completion by the end of 2025. He also provided an overview of the 
recently finished renovations of the Mary Graydon Student Center, newly renamed and formerly 
the Mary Graydon Center.  
 
Looking ahead to summer 2025, Roper and Clark Halls will be renovated with upgraded finishes 
and new elevators. Asbury, Beeghly, Hurst, and East Quad are currently being evaluated for 
potential future improvements. Jonathan will keep the Working Group updated on potential 
projects that emerge from those feasibility studies. 
 
 
 


